
  

 
 

 
                                                                                                                             

 
19th September 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Reminder: No nuts policy 
 
Can I please remind parents and carers that we have a no nuts policy in school due to severe allergies. Please do 
not send any food items containing nuts or peanuts to school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Headteacher 
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